
W/C 22/01/24 

Hello families, 

I am sorry if you have not been receiving my weekly emails. I believe there is a problem with Microsoft. Class emails, 

weekly spelling lists and Emerald news can be found on the school website. Please follow this link Emerald Learning 

for any updates. Whilst a solution is found, please pass on this message to any families not receiving my 

communications.  

On Monday, you will be able to book a Parent Partnership Meeting for Tuesday 6th February. 10 minute 

appointments will run from 1.30pm to 5.50pm. This is due to our performance at the Regal Theatre on Wednesday 

7th February (letters will be sent home on Monday). These meetings are a celebration of the progress your child has 

made and an opportunity to discuss learning goals for the coming months. It is essential all parents/carers attend. 

This week, we will continue with our fantastic Ancient Egypt learning. Our history topic is threaded through so many 

areas of learning the children are enjoying, engaging and excelling at the subject. They are making brilliant 

connections across subjects and are able to speak with great passion and enthusiasm. I am loving hearing children 

going the extra mile and learning more at home. Each day new facts and theories are presented to the class so thank 

you for all your encouragement at home. I have taken delivery of a very special artefact box from Truro Museum. 

This week, we’ll be looking at these resources to deepen our understanding of Ancient Egypt.  

PE will be Monday and Thursday this week. All children must wear their PE kit. As always, water in water bottles and 

healthy snacks in lunchboxes. Reading books need to be brought into school every day having been read at home the 

previous evening. Please log this on Boomreader. Homework will be handed out Monday to be returned by Friday 

26th January.  

Last week, I made a small mistake by saying Miss Price would be joining us until Easter. It is in-fact Miss Grace. Miss 

Grace has been warmly welcomed by the children and has quickly become part of our team.  

Stay safe. Have a lovely week.  

Mr Hughes  
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